
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20.05.24 

PE Kit Update 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Venerable Bede CE Academy is in an exciting period of transformation. As part of this 

journey, we would like to launch a new PE Kit, initially with Year 7 from September 2024, 

and for any pupils renewing kit in Years 8-11. 

The new kit is of high quality and durability, modern and smart, as well as being good 

value for money. The kit will be supplied by Total Sport in Hendon. 

The school PE kit includes: 

· T- shirt (supplied by Total Sport - options for both boys and girls) 

· Black sports socks (any supplier) 

· Plain black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms (can be purchased from Total Sport with 

school logo) 

· Optional Black Zip top with school logo (supplied by Total Sport - ideal for autumn/ 

winter) 

https://totalsport.co.uk/collections/venerable-bede 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mr Atherton (Head of PE) via 

the school office. 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

 

Victoria Da Gama 

Assistant Headteacher 
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